
WHS Band Parent Meeting

September 7, 2010

WHS Band room

6:00pm

The meeting was called to order and the pledge was recited and prayer was asked.  There were 12 members of the organization attending the meeting. The minutes from the August 3, 2010 meeting were read and accepted.  The Treasure’s report was read and accepted.

Away games and competition dates were discussed. Chaperones are being lined up for these events.

· First away game - September10th - Navarre, FL – Leave WHS at 5:00pm

· Southern Showcase Marching Festival – Dothan, AL – October 9th - $75.00 entry fee – TBA*

· Little Big Horn – Opp, AL – October 16th - $75.00 entry fee – TBA*

· FBA District II Marching Performance Assessment – Panama City, FL – October 23rd - Fee for the band will be assessed during concert season and we will be billed then.  The cost to get in the gate will be $5.00.  Any parent not chaperoning the trip will be expected to pay this fee.

· All – State tryouts - Monday, September 13th at Mowat Middle School, Panama City, FL.  Each student trying out for this is expected to have their parent take them.

*TBA Dr. Patzig will decide at a later date if the band will be attending.

Fundraisers:

· BBQ Dinner Fundraiser – A breakdown of this fundraiser was given to members. There was also a discussion on how to make this fundraiser better and more efficient, i.e. scheduling, deliveries, collecting money and tickets.

· Fruit Sale – started on the 7th of September. Extend the ending date to November 1st.  

· Brax Cups – started September 7th and will be ongoing.  Orders will be sent in as soon as we have at least 48 orders.

· Cookbook – Email will be sent out about the cookbook with password to the website so that parents may make contributions.  

· Concessions – It was discussed to cut the prices during the 4th quarter on perishable food only so that we will not have an excessive amount left over after each game.  Try to get this announced during the 4th quarter

A motion to close the meeting was made and seconded.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 5, 2010 in the WHS Band room.
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